
Alumni Sharing on Multiple Pathways 

 

Alumni Sharing on Multiple Pathways for S6 students was successfully organized on 

31 Oct 2017. Through face to face interaction, students gained a better understanding 

of multiple pathways and learnt a lot through the experience sharing of the alumni. 

 

 


